
 

Will your child be 4 on or before 
September 30, 2018? 

If they will be, plan to attend our  

 

Lunenburg County Public Schools  

Pre K Parent Information Night 

 Kenbridge Elementary School 

Thursday, April 12, 2018 

5:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

Applications for Pre K can be found 
on our website at www.lunenburgcountyschools.org.  Hard copies 

are available at Victoria Elementary School, Kenbridge Elementary School, and the 

School Board Office.  

 

http://www.lunenburgcountyschools.org/

